FAASTeam presents:

NAFI 2025 - AOA for Flight Instructors and GA Pilots - At the PPC

Education Center

The FAA recently encouraged the installation of
AOA systems in GA aircraft to reduce loss of
control mishaps, the primary cause of fatal
mishaps in our community, that has remained
stubbornly consistent since the NTSB database
was established in 1962-63. As AOA systems
become commonplace in General Aviation, flight
instructors can benefit from lessons learned in
other flying communities. Depending on design,
a properly calibrated AOA system is the only
instrument in the cockpit that provides “how hard
the wing is working right now” information to the
pilot, including key performance

parameters. This brief focuses on how pilots
apply AOA, not engineering concepts; and how
AOA can be the best, most intuitive “energy”
instrument in the cockpit.

Event Details

Wed, Jul 23, 2025 at 10:00 CDT
PPC Education Center

3000 Poberezny Rd

Oshkosh, WI
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PRESENTED DURING THE EAA AIRVENTURE
FLY-IN. NO FEE FOR THE NAFI
PRESENTATIONS, BUT AN ENTRANCE FEE IS
REQUIRED BY EAA AIRVENTURE TO ENTER
THE GROUNDS.

FOR MORE INFORMATION ON EAA
AIRVENTURE ADMISSIONS VISIT

https://www.eaa.org/airventure

The PPC Education Center is connected to the EAA Aviation
Museum.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager

Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a prize. Go to
https://www.wingsindustry.com/WINGS-Sweepstakes for more info. Join us
on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.faasafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all
participants. If you need alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as
soon as possible with the person in the “Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two
weeks is usually required to arrange services.


https://www.eaa.org/airventure

